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Message from Head of Sixth Form
“A very rapid half-term with additional bank holidays and the 
start of external examinations. At Sixth Form we have crammed 
in mock exams and work experience, a colour fun run and 
started UCAS 2024 entries. Students have been working hard 
throughout and we look forward to seeing the rewards of our 
Year 13s in the summer, as well as celebrating completion of 
their studies at the prom.

Next half term the focus moves onto the Year 12s and their destinations as well as 
welcoming our newly enrolled Year 11s following their examinations at our 
Induction Days. The whole team at Sixth Form wishes all Year 11s and 13s the best 
of luck in their exams”. 

Mr Linnell – Head of Sixth Form

WELL DONE– to Halaa Takafi for gaining a certificate from the University of 
Cambridge for their View Film competition. A great additional piece of 
experience.

A BIG THANK YOU
We are so thrilled that after the huge efforts in the Spring RAG week combined with 

our Colour Run has raised an incredible £4689 on behalf of the East Anglian Air 
Ambulance (EAAA). This was held at Langley School and over 200 Taverham and 
Langley students took part in the junior and main races. 
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Coming soon at Taverham Sixth Form…  12 June Year 12 UCAS Discovery exhibition
29-30 June Sixth Form Induction for Year 11 / 30 June Year 13 Prom at the Cosy Club, Norwich

11 July A-Level Taster Day for Year 10 / 19 July Year 12 Pathways Day

Terrence Higgins Trust
On 24 April, Year 12 had a really relevant talk from 
the Terrence Higgins Trust, the largest voluntary 
sector provider of HIV and sexual health services in 
the UK. This fits alongside the Character & Culture 
lesson focus on respectful and intimate 
relationships.

Experience
Congratulations to all the 
Year 12s on completing their 
work experience w/c 15 
May, at places ranging from 
engineering firms to 
architects. Great reports 
from employers on your 
contribution and good luck 
to those who have 
scheduled additional 
placements later in the year, 
as far afield as the House of 
Commons. 
We hope you learnt a lot 
about the next stages in 
your journey to help secure 
your long term destinations.

Sixth form Enrolment Day – 12 May 2023
A big thank you to all the Year 11 students who 
enrolled with us on 12 May. We confirmed 
subject choices and have taken details ready for 
Induction. We also wish all students the best of 
luck in their exams. 


